
 

Year 2 Homework Letter – Friday 15th September 2022 
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English 
 
This week we have continued our story ‘Jim and 
The Beanstalk.’ In this re-telling of the classic 
children's story by author of The 
Snowman Raymond Briggs, a little boy called Jim 
finds a beanstalk outside his window one morning. 
Like his predecessor Jack, he decides to climb it - 
and at the top, he finds a huge castle and a rather 
grumpy giant. But this giant isn't at all what Jim 
expected . . . The children have enjoyed writing 
their own versions of Fee-Fi-Fo-Fum. One example 
was Hee -Hi – Ho – Hum. I want boy on toast in 
my tum!  
 
Maths 
This week we are have been using White Rose to 
consolidate our understanding of 10s and 1s. The 
children were all very confident with their 
understanding of place value.  
 
We are now starting to learn our times tables – 
first 2, 5 and 10 and then 3 and 4. 
I would recommend: 
- using the times tables ‘toons’ on Purple Mash 
- Number Rock on YouTube 
- and www.timestables.co.uk  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 
 
Harvest Service ar Christ 
Church: Friday 7th October, 
9.30am 
Inset Day: Friday 25th November 
Parent and Carer Evenings: 
Monday 28th November – 
Wednesday 30th November. 
Nativity Dress Rehearsal: 
Monday 5th December, 2.00 – 
3.00pm 
Nativity Performances: Tuesday 
6th December – Wednesday 7th 
December. 
 

Homework 
This week, please encourage your child to read to 
an adult or older sibling every day and record any 
comments in their yellow reading log.  
 
 
 
 

Harvest 
This year in partnership with 
Christ Church in the village, we 
will be supporting a local 
charity called ‘Open Hands’. To 
find out more about the charity 
please click on the following link 
https://www.openhandsreigate.c
om. Christ Church PCC would 
like to continue to support Open 
Hands by collecting items of 
food that can be used for their 
food bank. We have received an 
amazing response from parents 
and children previously, so 
would like to operate the 
collection as we have done 
before, by asking the children in 
each year group to collect a 
specific item. To help us support 
this charity, please could you 
bring in: Tin meat meals, tin 
tuna, fin fruit, baked beans. 
 
 
Thank you in advance for your 
support.  
 

Volunteering 
We are always looking for new volunteers to help 
look after the animals during the weekends and 
holidays. If this is something you might be 
interested in, there will be a volunteers’ farm tour 
taking place on Friday 23rd September at 3.30. 
Please register your interest with the school office. 

Have a lovely weekend,  
Mrs Boyle, Mrs Brooks, Miss Murray and Miss 
Lyndsay – Year 2 Team  
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